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Please do not further restrict our family activities on the Willamette river. Our 

manufacturing  business supplies components for  the boating community. We 

employ 32 skilled workers with living wage jobs.  This bill will directly affect  the user 

group that keeps our doors open. 

I am disappointed that  the rights of a  few  affluent waterfront homeowners are being 

allowed to threaten the rest of us who enjoy this  wonderful resource. After all, it is a 

public resource and should be treated as such. 

 My family and friends  spend many days on the Willamette during the summer. 

Please don't take these experiences away. 

 

 

Thanks, Scott Parnell 


